Dear Parents 
We have now had most responses back from our initial letter about London and are therefore able to start booking the trip. We have a preliminary date of Monday 16th June – Wednesday 18th June 2025 but, as with all things this far in advance, that may change!
Before we commit financially to this residential, we are now asking for a deposit of £150 to secure a place for your child. This will of course, be taken off the final cost which we expect to be between £360 and £380 (depending on additional activity costs). We ask for this deposit as a financial protection for school - if a family pull out of the residential nearer the time, the travel company make it clear that school is still liable for the cost of that child’s place – just as most travel companies would.  As you can imagine, this has proved very costly for school in the past.
Once deposits are in, the final booking will be secured and a definitive date with full itinerary will be shared. At this point, we will not be able to accept any additional bookings – we are sure you will appreciate accommodation, activities and restaurants in London book up quickly and we will not be able to accommodate extra children.  
We ask that all deposits are paid for by Friday 6th September. Any received after this date will not be accepted as our booking and final numbers will have been confirmed with the travel company and no extra places will be available. 

Deposits can be paid via SchoolMoney, cheques made payable to CWAC or cash. 
We thank you for your understanding in this,

Mrs Wakefield
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